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Kallen & Lemelson names Marshak chief electrical engineer
December 09, 2014 - Design / Build

Kallen & Lemelson, LLP has promoted William Marshak to chief electrical engineer and the new
head of their electrical engineering department.
With 25 years of engineering work experience, Marshak is responsible for the technical supervision
of all electrical projects from planning through design to construction administration. He will ensure
proper staffing and monitor all services including routine checks of quality procedures and long-term
strategic planning.
He is an expert in the design of electrical systems for high and low voltage power distribution, UPS
and emergency generators, fire alarm, lighting, IT/Data and security systems.
"William has shown strong leadership skills and advanced knowledge of electrical systems design"
said Steven DiFlora, partner of Kallen & Lemelson.
"He joined our firm in June 2012 and quickly rose to an associate position and now chief electrical
engineer. His loyalty and commitment to our organization will ensure that clients continue to receive
high-quality services for years to come. We are proud to have him as the leader of our electrical
department.”
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